Kelly Tayara

From: PCD

Sent: Tuesday, June 5, 2018 11:41 AM

To: Kelly Tayara

Subject: FW: feedback on madison avenue developments

Already in SmartGov.
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JANE RASELY

Administrative Specialist
www.bainbridgewa.gov
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/
206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104

From: Matthew Shutske <mshutske@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 4, 2018 11:47 AM

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov>

Subject: feedback on madison avenue developments

Hi Kelly,

I'm a Courtyards on Madison owner and wanted to express my opinions on this project. 1'm strongly opposed to the
project as proposed, for almost every reason, but in particular because of the onerous increase in number of cars/traffic
and destruction of what little vegetation we have left on Madison.

Thanks.

Matt



